Stubbins

Primary School

Newsleter

Friday 22"¢ March 2024

Dear Parents and Carers

| hope this newsletter finds you well. | am writing to update you on the recent happenings at Stubbins Primary
School.

Last Friday, we had an amazing science fair in celebration of science week. The students showcased their fantastic
home science projects, and | would like to extend my heartfelt thanks to all the parents for their support in making
this event a success. This event focused on our school’s core value of curiosity- and we saw this in abundance!

It was a pleasure to see so many parents attending the parent conferences. In an effort to cater to everyone's
needs, we have been trying to offer more varied time slots. However, if you haven't been able to make an
appointment, please do get in touch with us, and we will do our best to accommodate you.

We recently held the voting for our new PTA committee, and | would like to express my gratitude to the parents
who took the time to participate. We have received some great ideas for fundraisers through ClassDojo, and |
encourage you to keep them coming. Fundraising plays a vital role in supporting our school, especially at the
moment.

On Thursday, we had a wonderful music assembly to celebrate our talented musicians. It was a testament to their
courage, confidence, and determination.

Also in sporting news, well done to all the boys and girls who took part in the school's Table Tennis tournaments
this week. As always, they represented Stubbins brilliantly.

| would like to remind you about a few upcoming events and notices. Next week, we will be hosting Easter Bingo
on Tuesday, and we are still in need of parent volunteers to help make this event enjoyable for everyone. If you are
available, please contact the school office or myself via ClassDojo.

Starting from April 15th, there will be a new school menu in operation. Your child should have brought home a
copy today. Additionally, | would like to remind you to set up your parent pay accounts, even if your child does not
have school meals. Beginning in September, all school payments, including trips, will be transitioning to this
method. If you need a duplicate set of instructions to set up your account, please contact Mrs Delafield who will be
able to assist.

Thank you for your continued support and involvement in our school community. If you have any questions or
concerns, please do not hesitate to reach out. Wishing you a pleasant and restful weekend.

Warm regards, J Cromey

Mrs Cromey




Awards- Curiosity Dates for your diary!

Year R: Jim Havers Tuesday 26th March 4pm and 5.30pm Easter Bingo

Year 1:Teddy Rouine Thursday 28th March Year 4 assembly 9am followed by in
class workshop- parents welcome

Year 2: Faye Wright
Year 3:Harry Oldham Thursday 28" March — School Closes for Easter

Year 4:Nelson Rawcliffe Monday 15" April — School reopens for Summer Term
Year 5:Miles Salisbury

Year 6:Megan Fitchett This week’s attendance

Whole school attendance-96.62%
Authorised absences-2.47%

Awards- Lunchtime VIP Unauthorised absences-0.91 %

Year R: Coen Jackson

Year 1:Lucas Mckenzie ] ]
https://www.qualitysport.co.uk/holiday-clubs

Year 2:Keira Rolleston
Book your place for Easter holiday club @Stubbins
Year 3: Reuben Ali Primary!

Year 4: George Morrison Running 2"-5" April and 8™"-12"" April 2024

Year 5: Tess Mayer

Year 6: Harry Loftus

Clubs this week-4.30PM FINISH

Tuesday-Gymnastics Club CANCELLED DUE TO BINGD
Wednesday-K51 yoga

Thursday- K52 yoga

Sensory Circuits morning club- by invitation

Nurture Grow Flourish


https://www.qualitysport.co.uk/holiday-clubs

